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It is that time of year!  Time to update you, and time to begin working on the 2018 IRM Ministry trip.  

We will spend six weeks in the Great Lakes Region of Africa making this our 16th trip. God is so good! 

Updating you allows me to go 

through photos to use in this 

newsletter.  There are so many that 

remind me of the things I have 

watched the Holy Spirit do.  For 

example, last year, He brought 

7,737 to the saving knowledge of 

Jesus and led 11,048 to pray 

forgiveness over someone else or 

themselves. 

Then, there was the prisoner who 

told us that he had been 

unforgiving and bitter towards his 

parents because they had never 

come to visit nor bring food or 

clothing in the eight years he had been incarcerated.  The day IRM was there, he told us he had 

received Christ as his Savior and prayed through the “Forgiveness Prayer” forgiving them. 

The work of the Holy Spirit and your partnership with IRM, are 

changing lives!  Your faithful prayers and sacrificial financial 

support are such a vital part of that partnership. 

Here in the U.S., I had opportunities to visit two groups at a women’s 

prison.  I am so pleased to tell you that both evenings were 

opportunities for the Holy Spirit to work in the hearts of those 

women.  Sixteen received Jesus’ free gift of salvation and 25 prayed 

concerning forgiveness.  I also had the opportunity to pray with one 

new believer who said she needed courage. She was going to ask 

another inmate for forgiveness. Praise His name! 

We give God the glory for opened doors enabling IRM to make a 

total of 146 entrances into 79 different Correction Service Facilities 

since our first prison ministry visit in 2006. 



This is also the time of year to begin fund raising for IRM’s 2018 – 2019 fiscal year budget. Thank you 

for choosing to be a partner of this ministry with your prayers and financial support. The Holy Spirit is 

using our partnership to make a difference in the lives of villagers, prisoners and team members. 

That none would be lost,  

Arlene 
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     _____ With the Lord’s help, I/we will be praying for the Rwanda/Uganda/Kenya teams and specifically for Arlene’s health needs. 

     _____ Please place my/our name on your mailing list to receive IRM’s newsletter updates. 
 

To receive a tax-deductible receipt: 

 Make checks payable to Canby Foursquare Church. Do not put Arlene’s name on the check 

 Include this form and mail to Canby Foursquare Church, 2350 SE Territorial Rd, Canby, OR 97013 

 Donations can also be made through the church website:  canbyfoursquare.com      Or by texting CANBY to #77977 

 

Name:  

Address:                                                                                               State:                              Zip:           

 

Some of the women at the IRM office in Kigali, Rwanda 
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